
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 3/07/2024 11:04:14 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

03/07/2024

MR Alan Fox
52 Penrith Ave ST
Wheeler Heights NSW 2097

RE: DA2024/0622 - 292 Condamine Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100

I believe it is a great idea to have cafe restaurant on this site for the good of the local sporting
clubs and their families.
Regards Alan Fox




